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The EZ Big Book of Alcoholics Anonymous
"Why do I still struggle if I'm faithfully following God?" We all face
challenges. On any given day, the problems of real life can take our
breaths away. Our marriages, finances, relationships, and health are
regular struggles, and that's just the beginning. Doesn't the Bible
say the war has already been won? So why do we still battle? In a downto-earth, let’s-get-real approach, popular Bible teacher Havilah
Cunnington cuts through the confusion and shows us how to Discern
whether we’re dealing with battles within ourselves, resistance from
God, or genuine fights with the Devil. Throw off misconceptions about
spiritual warfare, and understand what Jesus really said about our
spiritual authority and the certainty we have in him. Ask the right
questions and build a realistic battle plan to win one day at a time.
With humor and honesty, Cunnington lays out practical tools to thrive
in the face of hardship, enabling us to walk forward in the confidence
that, because of Jesus, we really are stronger than the struggle.

Ask a Manager
When Lucy Hunt is informed by her boss she will be accompanying him on
a weekend long conference; she wonders how she will be able to keep
her thoughts on her work. Vivid dreams of all the things she would
like to do to Mr Casey have given her many sleepless nights. A weekend
in his company sounds like heavenly torture. Blake Casey is all
business and no play. Could his shy and bashful PA be the one to
change all that in just a weekend? When the company goes Out on
Business, fantasies are experienced, stockings are worn and suits are
torn apart. Let Casey advertising company give you a pitch you won't
want to forget.

Amazing Black Atlantic Canadians
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If You Knew What Can Happen In The Next 52 Mondays It Would Take Your
Breath Away" Stop and think about it. If you had started something new
and worked on it every week since one year ago, what might you have
been able to accomplish? Twelve months, after all, is plenty of time
to start accruing success.

I've Loved You Since Forever
You can take the dead girl out of the country Veronica Fischer, smalltown bloodsucking madam, is an orphan or at least she finally feels
that way. Jules, the one who made her, is gone and cleaning up after
him isn't something she ever thought she'd have to do. While her
hometown seems to be turning against her, she's forced to set off for
the bright lights of the big city with a carload of her dysfunctional
supernatural family, hoping not to have to face the Dragon of Chicago.
Now she has to rescue a sister she didn't know she had, keep Rachelher adopted 8-year-old ghost-safe, and try to keep Pekin from
unraveling under the onset of the coming storm. Sex, violence, and
cryptic undead prophecy-all for fun and profit.

You and Me Against the World
AN INSTANT #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER From New York Times
bestselling author and beloved Today show co-host Hoda Kotb comes an
inspiring collection of quotes--drawn from her own personal favorites
featured on her enormously popular Instagram account--that offer
wisdom, courage, and hope. Several years ago, Today show co-host Hoda
Kotb began posting a variety of quotes on her Instagram page. Some
were penned by a favorite writer; others offered a dose of love or
laughter. She thought the quotes were meaningful only to her, but soon
a funny thing started happening - reactions poured in from thousands
of people who were just as moved. The quotes weren't only providing
inspiration to Hoda, they were comforting and connecting people. So
many of their comments read, "I really needed this today," a phrase
that inspired the book's title. In I Really Needed This Today, Hoda
not only shares 365 sayings and quotes, she writes about the people
and experiences that have pushed her to challenge boundaries, embrace
change, and explore relationships to their fullest. Written with her
signature wit and warmth, this book is the ideal companion to tuck
beside your bed or to bring with you on-the-go to keep you motivated,
recharged, and inspired each day.

Lighten Up!
An instant New York Times bestseller! Connect deeper with the Bible
and your faith as Kathie Lee Gifford journeys with Messianic Rabbi
Jason Sobel through Israel, studying the Bible in its Hebrew context.
As a lifelong student of Scripture, Kathie Lee Gifford has always
desired a deeper understanding of God’s Word and a deeper knowledge of
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God Himself. But it wasn’t until she began studying the biblical texts
in their original Hebrew and Greek—along with actually hiking the
ancient paths of Israel—that she found the fulfillment of those
desires. Now you can walk with Kathie on a journey through the
spiritual foundations of her faith: The Rock (Jesus Christ): Hear
directly from Kathie about her life-changing and ever-deepening
connection with Jesus, the Lover of her soul. The Road (Israel):
Explore dozens of ancient landmarks and historical sites from Israel,
the promised land of God’s covenant. The Rabbi (God’s Word): Go beyond
a Sunday-school approach to the Bible by digging into the original
languages and deeper meanings of the Holy Scriptures. As you journey
through The Rock, the Road, and the Rabbi, you’ll also find additional
content from Messianic Rabbi Jason Sobel throughout the book. Jason’s
insight into the Hebrew language, culture, and heritage will open your
eyes to the Bible like never before. Come! Begin your journey toward a
deeper faith through The Rock, the Road, and the Rabbi.

By What We Love
This book will help you to remember who you truly are, and to be your
true, authentic self, in its entirety, to unlock the beautiful spirit
and essence of you. You have a soul mission: it's time to wake up to
it and fulfill your destiny and be everything you ever dreamed of
being, your soul and spirit self really are, unafraid to shine in a
world that all too often might seem might seek to undermine or limit
youYou are filled with infinite possibilities and great gifts. Many of
us are waking up from the illusion of fear, lower consciousness and
vibration that we have been trapped in. Though times may be dark, the
light can prevail and by holding on to our dreams and visions, we will
emerge with a higher consciousness. We will shed all the restrictions
of the past, and break the chains of the judgmental and fear-based
systems which have ruled and limited our lives in so many ways, to
take a jump and leap of faith and really be the full expression of our
unique and special souls. "I really love this book. As soon as I
started reading it, it felt like it was talking directly to my soul. I
believe Sally is a gifted soul on a mission to genuinely help &
empower people. It is a book I will treasure" "What a beautiful book;
one that touches you and works on so many levels." "It doesn't matter
where you are on your journey, in this book you will find something
new, something to remind you of who and where you are, why you are
following the path you have chosen and affirmation that you are not
alone, the Universe is always supporting you. I found the book easy to
read, to me the energy of the words just flow off the page, and hit
the spot. Read it from cover to cover, dip in and out, the choice is
yours and the book supports you in what ever way you wish to connect
with it. Bursting with information and and workable ways to experiment
and include in your spiritual practice. Sally has worked really hard
to make this work appeal to as wider audience as possible and I feel
she has pulled it off with a flourish. Well done Sally, when's the
next one?" "I really love this book. As soon as I started reading it,
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it felt like it was talking directly to my soul and I felt curiously
emotional. I believe Sally is a gifted soul on a mission to genuinely
help & empower people. It is a book I will treasure & refer to when I
am in need of uplifting"

This Just Speaks to Me
I suspect that if you are reading this book, then you either just
finished your book or you are contemplating self-publishing books as a
full-time or part-time income or just to publish your book and brag to
your friends about it later. In any case, this book is written for you
and it comes from my heart, and from my many trial and errors over the
last two years and still am doing today. I hope I will not let you
down with the content of this book and that you will find it useful.

Asylum
Follow the antics of Elmo Jenkins, the quintessential, earnest young
church intern as he learns the ropes in a large metropolitan church.
Simultaneously hilarious and thought-provoking, this trilogy canonizes
the ongoing adventures of the staff at First Church.

Ten Years Later
Boring, but completely gorgeous. That was my first impression of him.
My next two thoughts were 'pompous ass' and 'cocky jerk.' And, I had
the glorious pleasure of sharing a table with him for the entire
night. He didn't speak, didn't grunt.he just nodded and stared. If I
weren't taking my bosses place at this dinner, I'd have found another
place to sit and escape Rylan Daniels. 'Absolutely beautiful' was what
I thought when I found her at my table at the Ad Execs quarterly
dinner. She wore a black strapless dress and exuded confidence from
every part of her. I nodded to her, but didn't speak. I really didn't
have much to say anyway. I couldn't quit staring and had to excuse
myself at one point to stand across the room and watch her. It was a
strange, unwelcome feeling I was having about this stunning woman. It
had been five years.five years since Kristen..and I still couldn't
move on. That kind of hurt you just don't get over so easily and I
wasn't even sure that I wanted to get over it. But, here I was,
completely intrigued and unable to stop thinking about Jen Bailey.

52 Mondays
The inspirational story of how a woman with a difficult past
befriended a homeless man whose kind, life-affirming spirit taught her
and their Texas community about forgiveness, humility, and the
boundless love of God. Stopped at a familiar Houston intersection on
her way to work, Ginger Sprouse watched the homeless man pacing the
garbage-strewn ground in his bare feet. Compelled to pull over and say
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hello, she was drawn to his exuberant joy and infectious smile. Over
the next few months, she would learn that Victor, who was mentally
disabled, had been returning to that spot because it was the last
place he had seen his mother--three years earlier. Motivated by her
faith and their deepening friendship, Ginger set out to help Victor,
creating Facebook and GoFundMe pages to raise funds for Victor's
medications, clothing, and food. When it became clear that he could
not live safely on his own, she and her family took a leap of faith
and offered him a permanent place in their family. What Ginger learned
from Victor about forgiveness, humility, and love changed her forever.
Kinda Like Grace is a powerful reminder that seemingly insurmountable
obstacles can be overcome, that we all deserve second chances, and
that each of us has a limitless capacity to love our neighbors, no
matter how different from us they may appear to be.

How to Say it when You Don't Know what to Say
The author of Straw Dogs, famous for his provocative critiques of
scientific hubris and the delusions of progress and humanism, turns
his attention to cats—and what they reveal about humans' torturous
relationship to the world and to themselves. The history of philosophy
has been a predictably tragic or comical succession of palliatives for
human disquiet. Thinkers from Spinoza to Berdyaev have pursued the
perennial questions of how to be happy, how to be good, how to be
loved, and how to live in a world of change and loss. But perhaps we
can learn more from cats--the animal that has most captured our
imagination--than from the great thinkers of the world. In Feline
Philosophy, the philosopher John Gray discovers in cats a way of
living that is unburdened by anxiety and self-consciousness, showing
how they embody answers to the big questions of love and attachment,
mortality, morality, and the Self: Montaigne's house cat, whose unexamined life may have been the one worth living; Meo, the Vietnam War
survivor with an unshakable capacity for "fearless joy"; and Colette's
Saha, the feline heroine of her subversive short story "The Cat", a
parable about the pitfalls of human jealousy. Exploring the nature of
cats, and what we can learn from it, Gray offers a profound, thoughtprovoking meditation on the follies of human exceptionalism and our
fundamentally vulnerable and lonely condition. He charts a path toward
a life without illusions and delusions, revealing how we can endure
both crisis and transformation, and adapt to a changed scene, as cats
have always done.

Loving Her
Human sacrifice, communities eaten from within, a vast mind blazing
under the mud of Lake Titicaca; the rise and fall of empires cruel and
kind. In the Andes of a thousand years ago, the Huari empire is sick.
Its communities are being eaten from within by a plague, a contagion
that is not of the body but of something far deeper, a plague that has
taken their collective spirit. Rooting out this parasite is a task
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that is laid upon Q'ilyasisa, a young woman from an obscure little
village on the forgotten borders of the Huari empire. This impossible
mission is imposed on her by a vast mind, a sentience that has
ambitions to shape all human life. Her response to this entails
confrontations on sacrificial pyramids, long journeys through the
Amazonian jungle and the establishment of not just one but two new
empires. Her legacy shapes future Andean civilisation until the
arrival of the Spanish. Dark Sun, Bright Moon explores the unique
Andean metaphysic: not one of gods and heavens, but a cosmology
developed over millennia of isolation, developed over generations by
its practitioners but at constant war with the various state
religions. It has been systematised from current beliefs, but is
essentially authentic to them. As described in the book, therefore,
this cosmology is a concrete thing, neither magic nor religion but a
technology with a logic of its own that drives the story line.
However, this is above all an adventure story in which credible people
undertake rational if desperate acts in the face of extreme threat.
Dark Sun, Bright Moon is illustrated with over a hundred images (B&W,
engravings and maps) and consists of around 170,000 words set in 40
chapters and an appendix, which last gives extensive background
material. The author knows modern Peru very well, and has visited all
of the physical sites that are described in the book.

I Really Needed This Today
A collection of artfully decorated postcards with secrets anonymously
written on them by people from all over the world and sent to the
founder of PostSecret, a community art project that evolved into a
website.

My Secret
Finally! The book that thousands of alcoholics have been waiting for!
An updated version of the "Big Book of Alcoholics Anonymous." This
edited revision of the old, basic text is reader-friendly and carries
the exact same message as the 1939 version of "Alcoholics Anonymous."
It's written in a style that's friendly to readers of any gender,
race, or spiritual path. Until now, Bill Wilson's 1939 book has never
been edited for modern readers. This book is for: Women who object to
the sexist language in the original Big Book. The EZ Big Book is
gender neutral. All partners of alcoholics, including gays and
lesbians. The EZ Big Book makes no assumption about the genders or
marital status of partners. Alcoholics at all reading levels. The
language is reader-friendly and journalistic in tone. Readers of any
faith, including agnostics. The spiritual references in the book are
all-encompassing. Non-English speakers. Readers for whom English is a
second language buy the EZ Big Book because the writing is simple and
direct. About the Author The author is a retired science and nature
writer with double-digit of sobriety. Her last years of drinking took
her to emergency rooms several times and finally to rehab.
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I Really Needed This Today
When her first collection of quotes, I Really Needed This Today, was
published in 2019, Hoda never imagined how deeply her favorite words,
stories, and memories would resonate with readers. People across the
country were connected not only by the book's positive message, but
through their generosity in sharing it with friends and family who
needed a daily burst of inspiration. Hoda was truly touched by fans
who shared 'their quote' with her, the one that most moved them or
someone they love. Now, to follow that remarkable experience, Hoda is
back, with 365 new quotes and stories to share with her beloved
readers. In This Just Speaks to Me, she writes about the people and
moments that have enriched her life, discussing everything from
motherhood and friendship to love and loss. The book also celebrates
the countless acts of kindness that unfolded during these uniquely
challenging times. Told with the same warmth, humor, and generosity
that infused I Really Needed This Today, This Just

Where We Belong
Sometimes getting exactly what you want is the worst thing ever. Dream
job? Check. Man to make every woman you know stop and turn? Check. But
when having one means giving up the other, what’s a girl … excuse me,
woman to do? Eloise Grant, a successful and driven Public Relations
Consultant, has worked her whole life to make sure she never has to
depend on anyone but herself. But when she’s offered the promotion of
a lifetime, depending on herself means leaving her friends, her
family, and the man she loves behind. Whatever choice she makes,
Eloise’s life is about to unravel. Smart and engaging. Heart wrenching
and unpredictable. By What We Love, book 3 in the A New Start standalone series, is the story of a woman desperate to have it all, while
battling with memories of a past she’d rather forget. Ready to read?
Click the buy button and order your copy of this compelling story
today! Here’s what readers have to say about By What We Love “This
book was delightful, frustrating, hilarious, sad, insightful and
hopeful but most of all, it was real.” – Gem Otto “By What We Love is
a book that I LOVE. It is full of things to think about, contemplate,
ruminate, discuss and perhaps even dream about… if you are a
workaholic or are married to, or a partner of, a workaholic, this is a
MUST READ.” – Sandra, Goodreads Reviewer “Such feels! Oh the
surprises! … this book may be permanently etched on my heart… you
should read this book. Seriously.” – Kitty’s Book Spot “With every
page turn, the plot thickens somehow, making it an engaging read with
lots of action.” – Katie Postlethwaite “Charlene Carr keeps amazing me
by her life lessons. Can't wait for the next one!” – Amazon Reviewer
“Any career driven woman could sympathize with Eloise… having to
choose between their career and their family… you can see yourself in
the main character’s shoes.” – Lorrea at WhatChaReadin’? “Charlene
Carr takes you on a journey of the heart.” – Amazon Reviewer “I have
never written a review for a book before but felt compelled to write
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one for By What We Love. I was drawn into the story from page one… I
really enjoyed this book!” – Yvette Hernandez “Eloise is a very
likable character… She's strong willed and a go getter. I cheered for
her, I laughed with her, my heart broke with hers. Great writing!” –
Jolita Aubin Book Club discussion questions are available on the
author’s website.

Remember Who You Truly Are
The "Today" co-anchor shares the inspiring stories of people who found
their life's purpose in unexpected ways, from a Wall Street investment
banker-turned-minister to a blue-collar woman who attended Harvard
Medical School.

Distant Thunder
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER Former Today show host Kathie Lee Gifford
draws on stories from her remarkable life to weave together a
beautiful reminder that whatever circumstances we face, God is still
dreaming big for our years ahead. When Kathie Lee Gifford stepped down
as cohost of the fourth hour of the Today show with Hoda Kotb, you
might have thought her best days were behind her. It turns out, she
was just getting started. As Kathie Lee says, “I’m not retiring; I’m
refiring!” Taking us from her Chesapeake Bay childhood when she first
heard God’s calling, to her skyrocketing fame with Regis, to her
decision to leave television for Nashville, Kathie Lee inspires us to
pursue what really matters. Because it’s never too late to forgive, to
dance the cha-cha, or to make a difference in the world. God placed
His dreams in your heart for a reason. And like Kathie Lee, you might
just discover that the best is yet to come. Whether you’re an empty
nester, newly single, navigating a career change, or just eager for
any change, Kathie Lee helps you hear God’s loving calling because
It’s Never Too Late to . . . Begin Again Make Sparks Fly Leave a Good
Thing Have a Party Change the Ending, Then Change It Again Is it time
for you to rewrite your story, unearth your hidden passions, and live
with a renewed purpose? It’s never too late.

It’s Never Too Late
The ideal graduation gift for anyone about to enter the workforce, a
witty, practical guide to 200 difficult professional
conversations—featuring all-new advice from the creator of the popular
website Ask a Manager and New York’s work-advice columnist. There’s a
reason Alison Green has been called “the Dear Abby of the work world.”
Ten years as a workplace-advice columnist have taught her that people
avoid awkward conversations in the office because they simply don’t
know what to say. Thankfully, Green does—and in this incredibly
helpful book, she tackles the tough discussions you may need to have
during your career. You’ll learn what to say when • coworkers push
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their work on you—then take credit for it • you accidentally trashtalk someone in an email then hit “reply all” • you’re being
micromanaged—or not being managed at all • you catch a colleague in a
lie • your boss seems unhappy with your work • your cubemate’s loud
speakerphone is making you homicidal • you got drunk at the holiday
party Advance praise for Ask a Manager “A must-read for anyone who
works . . . [Alison Green’s] advice boils down to the idea that you
should be professional (even when others are not) and that
communicating in a straightforward manner with candor and kindness
will get you far, no matter where you work.”—Booklist (starred review)
“I am a huge fan of Alison Green’s Ask a Manager column. This book is
even better. It teaches us how to deal with many of the most vexing
big and little problems in our workplaces—and to do so with grace,
confidence, and a sense of humor.”—Robert Sutton, Stanford professor
and author of The No Asshole Rule and The Asshole Survival Guide
“Clear and concise in its advice and expansive in its scope, Ask a
Manager is the book I wish I’d had in my desk drawer when I was
starting out (or even, let’s be honest, fifteen years in).”—Sarah
Knight, New York Times bestselling author of The Life-Changing Magic
of Not Giving a F*ck

After the Rain
INSTANT #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER “[I've Been Thinking…] is
beautifulI felt your soul on these pages.” –Oprah Winfrey “If you are
feeling stuck, lost, or you just need a pick-me-up, this is the book
for you. Shriver’s wisdom will fill you up.” —Hoda Kotb, coanchor, The
Today Show The ideal book for those seeking wisdom, guidance,
encouragement, and inspiration on the road to a meaningful life. As a
prominent woman juggling many roles, Maria Shriver knows just how
surprising, unpredictable, and stressful everyday life can be. In this
moving and powerful book, she shares inspiring quotes, prayers, and
reflections designed to get readers thinking, get them feeling, get
them laughing, and help them in their journey to what she calls The
Open Field--a place of acceptance, purpose, and passion--a place of
joy. I've Been Thinking . . . is ideal for anyone at any point in her
life. Whether you feel like you've got it all together or like it's
all falling apart--whether you're taking stock of your life or simply
looking to recharge, this is the book you will turn to again and
again. Spend the weekend reading it cover to cover, or keep it on your
nightstand to flip to the chapter you need most. Like talking with a
close friend, it's the perfect daily companion—an exceptional gift for
someone looking to move forward in life with hope and grace.

The Elmo Jenkins Trilogy
Publish Your Book in Kindle Amazon Under 60 Minutes.
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We've all gotten bad news. A job lost, failing health, loss of a loved
one. How would you handle a devastating call you never wanted to
receive? Olympian and WNBA star Swin Cash knows what it feels like
because she's been there too. She's gotten "the call." Humble Journey:
More Precious Than Gold traces her road from the fateful call in 2008,
when she failed to make the U.S. Olympic team a second time, to the
call in 2012. Join her on this eventful journey through her
professional and personal life and discover why the lessons she
learned are more precious than the medal she earned.

Know Your Value
Shares the stories of six people who experienced traumatic events,
from a woman who became a health advocate after losing 340 pounds to a
hero who saved a burn victim on September 11th, only to discover that
two family members had died in the tragedy.

The Accidental Baker
Featuring over 50 historical and contemporary profiles, this
fascinating book takes a look at the lives of Black Atlantic Canadians
that saved lives, set records, and enacted great change.

We Need to Talk About Kevin
She's just like the rest of us. But she's something different, too.
Hoda Kotb grew up in two cultures--one where summers meant playing at
the foot of the ancient pyramids and another where she had to meet her
junior prom date at the local 7-Eleven to spare them both the wrath of
her conservative Egyptian parents. She's traveled the globe for
network television, smuggling videotapes in her shoes and stepping
along roads riddled with land mines. She's weathered the devastation
of Hurricane Katrina, and a personal Category 5 as well: divorce and
breast cancer in the same year. And if that's not scary enough, she
then began cohosting the fourth hour of Today with Kathie Lee Gifford.
Her story reads just like Hoda--light, funny, positive, and
inspiring.--Frompublisher description.

Stronger than the Struggle
A KILLER IS STALKING ME I HAVE NOWHERE TO RUN! Five weeks before Mia
Daniels agrees to complete a patient study for her close friend who is
away on her honeymoon, a baby is born to a young woman who has been a
long term drug addict. The baby is hideously malformed and mentally
compromised. At best it has days to live. The decision by medical
staff is to have it transferred to Island View Hospital, the only
remaining hospital operated by the Provincial Government - the
medieval looking and almost forgotten institution for the chronic and
criminally insane and the only institution with the staff equipped to
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handle and care for a such a severely damaged infant. It is also the
one remaining institution where Mia has to complete her study. As Mia
is exposed to Jennifer, a young patient who begs for her help, she is
drawn deep into a world of psychological horror and her own impending
peril

Out on Business
The bestselling motivational guide that TheAtlantic.com calls "a
rallying cry for women to get the money they deserve." Why are women
so often overlooked and underpaid? What are the real reasons men get
raises more often than women? How can women ask for--and actually
get--the money, the job, the recognition they deserve? Prompted by her
own experience as cohost of Morning Joe, Mika Brzezinski asked a wide
range of successful women to share the critical lessons they learned
while moving up in their fields. Power players such as Facebook's
Sheryl Sandberg, Senator Elizabeth Warren, Harvard's Victoria Budson,
comedian Susie Essman, and many more shared their surprising personal
stories. They spoke candidly about why women are paid less and the
pitfalls women face--and play into. Now expanded to address gender
dynamics in the #MeToo era, Know Your Value blends compelling personal
stories with the latest research on why many women don't negotiate
their compensation, why negotiating aggressively usually backfires,
and what can be done about it. For any woman who has ever wondered if
her desire to be liked can be a liability (yes), if there is a way to
reclaim her contribution after it's been co-opted in a meeting (yes),
and if there are strategies men use to get ahead that women should too
(yes!), Know Your Value provides vital advice to help women be their
own best advocates.

Kinda Like Grace
The inspiration for the film starring Tilda Swinton and John C.
Reilly, this resonant story of a mother’s unsettling quest to
understand her teenage son’s deadly violence, her own ambivalence
toward motherhood, and the explosive link between them remains
terrifyingly prescient. Eva never really wanted to be a mother. And
certainly not the mother of a boy who murdered seven of his fellow
high school students, a cafeteria worker, and a much–adored teacher in
a school shooting two days before his sixteenth birthday. Neither
nature nor nurture exclusively shapes a child's character. But Eva was
always uneasy with the sacrifices and social demotion of motherhood.
Did her internalized dislike for her own son shape him into the killer
he’s become? How much is her fault? Now, two years later, it is time
for her to come to terms with Kevin’s horrific rampage, all in a
series of startlingly direct correspondences with her estranged
husband, Franklin. A piercing, unforgettable, and penetrating
exploration of violence and responsibility, a book that the Boston
Globe describes as “impossible to put down,” is a stunning examination
of how tragedy affects a town, a marriage, and a family.
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The Crimson Sweater
Furnishes helpful insights and practical suggestions on how to deal
with the process of grief, drawing on the wisdom and expertise of
professionals on what to say to individuals coping with the loss of a
loved one, serious illness, job loss, divorce, financial setbacks,
family problems, disasters, and other difficult situations. Original.

Dark Sun, Bright Moon
Skye begins to believe that she and Cayson can never work out their
differences. The rest of the gang becomes just as irritated with
Cayson, and Skye feels better knowing she isn’t alone. Despite the
advances the handsome Ward makes toward her, she insists there’s only
one man who will ever have her heart. But that changes when Skye spots
Cayson doing something she can never forgive. Cayson keeps going back
and forth in his debate about Skye. He knows he loves her, but is that
enough to put the past behind him? When Sean comes to his apartment
for another talk, he tells Cayson something that will forever change
his life. And it might be enough to get his head on straight. Roland’s
life is coming together when he’s offered a promotion at his job. With
a paycheck coming in and enough money to get his own place, everything
is falling into place. But when he attends a party with Heath, Skye
makes a comment about Heath that he can’t shake off. Conrad turns to
his father for yet another favor, but he isn’t sure if his dad will
help him once again.

Feline Philosophy
Lizzie O'Malley is back with a purpose in life. Still flighty and
unpredictable, she knows that loving and losing Teagan Gallagher has
changed her life forever. As she navigates her new life in Boston as a
full time working mother, she promises herself she will never fall in
love again. But can she keep that promise after meeting Nick Sawyer,
the gorgeous Texan who has fallen for her? Follow Lizzie to Ireland
where she struggles with tragedy and rediscovers herself all over
again.

All I Really Need to Know I Learned in Kindergarten
Roy Porter, the boy in the crimson sweater, first tries his hand at
ice hockey, but then helps Ferry Hill School's baseball team win the
championship.

Forever and Ever: Volume Six
New York Times #1 Bestseller! I’ve Loved You Since Forever is a
celebratory and poetic testament to the timeless love felt between
parent and child. This beautiful picture book is inspired by Today
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show co-anchor Hoda Kotb’s heartwarming adoption of her baby girl,
Haley Joy. With Kotb’s lyrical text and stunning pictures by Suzie
Mason, young ones and parents will want to snuggle up and read the
pages of this book together, over and over again. In the universe,
there was you and there was me, waiting for the day our stars would
meet. . . Makes a lovely gift for baby showers, Mother's Day, and
more. Plus don't miss Hoda Kotb and Suzie Mason's beautiful follow-up
picture book, You Are My Happy.

Hoda
Unchosen
A courageous memoir revealing a perfect life and marriage gone wrong
and how the author overcame her setbacks to become a celebrated chef
and businesswoman. Includes recipes.

The Rock, the Road, and the Rabbi
It's 1888. Can Belle Carson reinvent her life by moving next door to
Thomas Edison's winter estate? From New York Times bestselling author
Jane Lorenzini comes a story of heartbreak and healing set against the
backdrop of exotic southwest Florida. It's January 1888. The small
town of Fort Myers is buzzing about a possible visit from famous
winter residents Mina and Thomas Edison. When the local newspaper
reports that the couple needs a gardener for their riverside estate,
nearly everyone lines up to apply. For twenty-five-year-old Belle
Carson, a painful childhood secret has kept her world -- and her hopes
for the future -- small. But with lush gardens already sprouting in
her imagination, Belle decides to fight for the job and the
opportunity to move from a cramped storage room to a charming cottage
next door to the Edison homes and laboratory. Yet, when her dark past
threatens to destroy everything she has so carefully cultivated, she
must battle harder than ever for her best life -- and the chance to
live it. After the Rain features both a historical setting and
timeless issues of yearning, forgiveness, and personal growth.

I've Been Thinking . . .
From New York Times-bestselling author and Today show anchor Kotb
comes an inspiring collection of quotes--drawn from her own personal
favorites featured on her 1 million+ Instagram account--that offer
wisdom, courage, and hope. and hope.

Sharing Your Legacy
The world is infected and humanity is reduced to creatures of vicious
insanity. Doctor Thorn's rescue by a group of young survivors is just
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the beginning of their nightmarish journey to survive. In this
apocalyptic landscape, humankind has one final hope that rests on the
strength and determination of 10 young men and women.

Humble Journey
Life Summary Profile Benefits (What you can accomplish?)* Leave behind
a highly detailed legacythe 'finishing touch' for a boomers self
actualization. Who was I? How did I live? What did I learn and what
was important to me? What is the most important thing you can do
before you leave this world? Leave your wisdom and your way of life
behind for others to learn from. * Plan and live the rest of your life
more fully by knowing your interests and accomplishments. Realize what
your priorities truly are and so much more. This summary will 'fully'
develop a complete detailed look at your life. You will create a
profile with what you might never would have thought of without the
triggers and examples mentioned in this book* Inspire, help and guide
others including family and friends to plan their life better from
your experience using this template * Share your personalized family
ancestry in your own words to your descendants* Develop a Personality
Traits analysis Why Only a Summary to Tell About a Lifetime?Give an
overview of your life in a detailed 5 page executive summary in bullet
point format that others can scan quickly, easily, succinctly and
insightfully. As opposed to the 'long' memoirs that may never be
written, published or printed, bought or read.Why Only a 25 Page
Book?It is difficult to recall how many times I have wasted hours
sifting through a 200+ page self help book to simply find the
'nugget', the executive summary of what I really needed to know
without all the filler and alliterations.it's about quality, not
quantity. If you like 'just the facts Jack', you should enjoy this
'bookette' format written with brevity and succinctness, like the life
summary concept itself. The detailed examples included are meant to be
the majority of what to take away from the book and should be worth
the cost of the book. Some Examples of HeadingsInfluences;
Influencers; Interests; Favorites - Books, Quotes, Music/Recordings,
Destinations, Stories; Education; Work; Community Service; Religious;
Self Analysis; Children; Ancestors,
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Children's Books
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Computers & Technology
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History
Humor & Entertainment
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Literature & Fiction
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Mystery, Thriller & Suspense
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Test Preparation
Travel
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